WEEKLY SPOTLIGHT

January 5, 2020

	TODAY	NEXT WEEK		
GREETERS 8:15	Bob & Eileen D	Mary & Natalie M		
11:00	Vedi Ellis	Karen Flanagan		
ACOLYTES 8:15	Volunteer Needed	Volunteer Needed		
11:00	Volunteer Needed	Arlene Taninecz		
LAY READERS 8:15	Dale Weber	Bob Gallagher		
11:00	Dick Stephens	Teresa Crisafulli		
COUNTERS	Margaret Kackly	Ruth Kidd		
	Rhonda Trahern	Terry Sullivan		
THE WELLS PURS				

THIS WEEK'S EVENTS

INIS WEEK SEVENIS				
Today	9:15 a.m. Traditional Coffee & Doughnuts (FH)			
	9:30 a.m. Contemporary Coffee & Doughnuts (MPR)			
	9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All Ages (All Classrooms)			
	9:45 a.m. Upper Room Sunday School (304)			
	10:45 a.m. Coffee & Doughnuts (MPR)			
	11:00 a.m. Women of Faith Sunday School (413)			
	12:00 p.m. Youth Group (FH, 112)			
	6:00 p.m. Pastor's Advisory Committee (Library)			
Monday	10:00 a.m. Staff Meeting (Library)			
	7:00 p.m. NOW Meeting (Library)			
Tuesday	12:00 p.m. 1st Tuesday Ladies Lunch (Basilico)			
	3:00 p.m. Emmaus Meeting (Library)			
	6:30 p.m. Stephen Ministry Training (413)			
Wednesday	9:00 a.m. Prayers & Squares (MPR)			
	3:00 p.m. Blood Drive (FH)			
	7:00 p.m. Disciples II Study (411)			
Thursday	9:00 a.m. Prayer Group (411)			
	9:30 a.m. Pastor's Bible Study (413)			
	5:30 p.m. Catherine Stanley Bell Choir (202, 203)			
	6:30 p.m. Chancel Choir (Sanctuary)			
	7:00 p.m. Praise Team (MPR)			
Saturday	8:00 a.m. UMW District Training (MPR, 411, 413)			

STEWARDSHIP REPORT FOR LAST SUNDAY

Attendance:	(8:15)	(9:45)	(11:00)
	62	54	32

Sunday School: 52

LIBRARY FUND COMPLETE!

We have received all the second mile donations required to pay for the Library computer and software. Tabernacle is truly blessed to have such a giving congregation.

WEBSITE UPDATE COMING IN JANUARY

The church website is going to be changing at the beginning of January. During this process, the website may be unavailable for up to two days. You can access our E-giving link at https://www.elexiogiving.com/App/Giving/ncs-2161 during this time. If you have any questions, contact Michelle in the Church Office at 786-6162.

Sunday Services: 8:15 & 11:00 a.m. (Traditional) 9:45 a.m. (Contemporary)



7310-A Old Plank Road Fredericksburg, VA 22407 540.786.6162

James G. O'Quinn, DMin Senior Pastor www.**tabumc**.org

1ST TUESDAY LADIES LUNCH

By Maxine Shute

This is just a reminder that the 1st Tuesday Ladies Lunch Group will meet at Basilico on Harrison Road, January 7th at Noon, All ladies are invited.

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE - WEDNESDAY

The Red Cross Blood Drive is Wednesday, January 8th from 3:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. For an appointment, you may call 1-800-RED-CROSS or register online at www.tabumc.org. Walk-ins are always welcome; however, appointments are given priority. If you have any questions, contact Kent Schrader at 540-760-8242 or Judy Schrader at 540-847-8243.

MP KIDS - JANUARY MISSION CANCELLED

Our January 12th MPKids mission has been cancelled. The next mission is February 9th from 1:00 p.m. until 3:00 p.m. in Room 402. MP Kids is open to children from kindergarten through 5th grade. We can always use more secret agents! For more information, contact Amy Reardon at amyreardon119@gmail.com.

WARMTH TREE FOR MICAH - ENDS JANUARY 13TH

The UMW sponsored Warmth Tree to collect items for the homeless this winter will be in the MPR through January 13th. Most needed items are tarps, tents, sleeping bags, blankets, socks (white only), fleece clothing, long johns, coats, hats, scarves, gloves, and toiletries (deodorant, toothpaste, toothbrush). Please place your donations on or under the tree. If you need more information, please contact Vedi Ellis at 540-785-7136. Thank you for your generosity with this community project.

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING - JANUARY 14TH

Please be advised that the Finance Committee Meeting for January has changed to Tuesday, January 14th. The meeting will be held in Room 411.

BOOK STUDY - STARTS JANUARY 15TH

A four week book study starts on January 15th through February 5th in the Fellowship Hall. There will be a potluck dinner before the study at 6:30 p.m., and the study will begin at 7:00 p.m. The book is *Misreading Scripture With Western Eyes* by E. Randolph Richards. The study will be taught by Matt Kapus. Contact Susan Pleasants for a book.

Information for SPOTLIGHT is due by 1:00 p.m. Wednesday to Mary at <u>secretary@tabumc.org</u>

CHILDREN'S NEWS

- Every Sunday ALL SERVICES Nursery for newborns and toddlers is downstairs in Rooms 415 and 416
- 9:45 a.m. until 10:45 a.m.--Sunday School for all ages

TUMC YOUTH

ANY youth in grades 6-12 are welcome to join. Contact Melissa Keylor at needingserenity@gmail.com.

Jr./Sr. High Youth Calendar

Today Parent Meeting at Noon. Youth will also meet.

SAVE THE DATE

"WOMEN ENCOURAGED" GROUP - JANUARY 16TH

The next Women Encouraged Group meeting is Thursday, January 16th at 7:00 p.m. in Room 413. If you have any questions, contact Sherri Stadtler at 540-623-6280 or djnrook@yahoo.com.

JANUARY MICAH MEAL - JANUARY 17TH

Sign-up sheets are in the MPR and outside the Fellowship Hall for our January 17th Micah Meal. The menu is pasta with meatballs and meat sauce, tossed salad, garlic bread, and dessert consisting of cookies, brownies, and cupcakes. Thank you for your support as we kick off a new year.

UPDATES AND OTHER NEWS

ADULT STUDY OPPORTUNITIES

Tabernacle offers several adult studies throughout the week. These classes offer a variety of topics and are an excellent way to expand your faith, as well as to experience great fellowship with others in the class. New studies beginning in the New Year.

Sunday School Classes

The Seekers (Room 413) - 9:45 a.m. until 10:45 a.m. – *Life Application Bible Studies – Luke*

Leon Anderson Discovery Class (Room 411) - 9:45 a.m. until 10:45 a.m. – *John for Everyone* by N.T. Wright.

Adult Studies

Misreading Scripture with Western Eyes by E. Randolph Richard and Brandon J. O'Brien – How our 20th century cultural biases effect the way we read and understand scripture. Starting mid-January on Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m. See Susan Pleasants or Matt Kapus.

Disciple Fast Track II: Into the Word, Into the World – A 12 week study of Luke and Acts. Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m. See Eileen David.

We encourage you to attend one or more of these educational opportunities. Come "Just as you are" in your faith journey. If you have questions, contact Eileen David at eileendavid15@yahoo.com.

LAY READERS NEEDED

Lay Reader volunteers are needed for both Traditional Services in 2020. Please see or contact Donna Jones at fdesigns2000@icloud.com or 540-207-5348.

THANK YOU TABERNACLE!

The staff here at Tabernacle would like to thank everyone for their generous gifts at Christmas. We appreciate the support we receive, and we look forward to serving you and Tabernacle in 2020.

